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COVID-19 Update

June 29, 2021

To Our Valued Customers, Representatives, and Suppliers:

First and foremost, thank you for your continued loyalty and trust in ONICON throughout this 
unprecedented pandemic. As an essential business, ONICON remained open with closely adhered 
to safety protocols in place to ensure the health of our workers and the timely delivery of products 
you depend on for your operations. As we navigate the backend of the  pandemic, safety remains a 
high priority.  The majority of our factory employees are fully vaccinated and we continue to be 
fully operational with restrictions based on guidelines set forth by the CDC and local governing  
bodies. We continuously monitor the local infection rates and will make adjustments as needed. To 
date, not a single case of COVID-19 has been transmitted at our factory and we intend to keep it 
that way.

We understand the critical role ONICON plays in your business, and we will continue to provide the 
same excellent level of support and customer service you expect from us. For any COVID related 
questions or concerns, please contact marketing@onicon.com.

Sincerely,
Bill Valentine
General Manager 
ONICON Incorporated
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